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2885 L3e Road 
Shaker Heights,20,0hio 
April 25, 1958 

Professor José M. Ferrater Mora 
Bryn Mawr College, 
Bryn Mawr, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora: 

The Bryn Mawr Club of Cleveland is delighted to hear 
from Mrs. Paul that you will be able to partake in the Cleveland 
College Leeture Series on Great Phllosophers next October. 

This series of four lectures will be held in the new 
Cleveland College building at Western Reserve Uriiversity. 
The hall holds about £50. Your audience, all college graduates, 
have indicated a desire for a serious formal lecture with 
discussion afterwards. A short reading list of one recommended 
book (paper bound if possible) would be appreciated for 
summer reading in preparation for the series. 

As the first lecturer v/ill speak on Plato, your talk 
would be the second or third Monday in October depending 
on how the rest of the schedule works out. As the Planning 
Committee has not heard frora all the colleges yet, the plans 
are still indefinite. I will write you again as soon as the 
plans are more settled. 

We are certainly looking forwarl to the pleasure of having 
vou with us. 

Sincerely yours, 

Y/UuA ouuT^e^ 
Mrs. George H.A.Clowes, Jr., President 
Bryn Mawr College Club of Cleveland 
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